September 9, 2020: Sunrise email

Hello Sunrise Families!
We are excited to get the school year started! Attached you will find the following:

e SPMS September 2020 Newsletter, which includes information for both Distance and Hybrid
learners
Click here to view a video of the principals discussing the newsletter
A Day in the Life of a Sunrise Student, which provides a summary of what learning will look
like for both Distance and Hybrid learners

Finally, be sure to have your child use this link to "meet" his/her teachers before they come to school:
Meet the Teacher Videos

We're looking forward to working with you and your child soon!

SPMS September 2020 Newsletter.pdf

Day In The Life Of A Sunrise Student.pdf
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